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Dear Students,

The Earthquake with epicenter off the coast of Fukushima Prefecture

Around 23:36 on March 16, 2022, a strong earthquake of seismic intensity of
upper 6 has occurred with the epicenter off the coast of Fukushima Prefecture
There weren’ t any critical damages on the Tsukuba campus due to the earthquake.
However, if any students were injured or harmed by the earthquake, please
contact your academic advisor or the Student Support Team at the Academic
Service Office for the Systems & Information Engineering Area (sysinfo-—

gakuseishien@un. tsukuba. ac. jp).



